WMRO 325° ...

184 S. RIVER STREET, AURORA, ILLINOIS 60504 STEVENS BROADCASTING CORP.

January 26, 1971

Mr, Bill Nittler
4590 South Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler,

WMRO in Aurora, Illinois, acknowledges your-letter of
verification concerning your reception of our station on
January 4, 1971, from 5:33 AM til 5:45 AM.

Thank you very much for your response.

Best Regards,

John Kitner
. Chief Engineer
WMRO



